
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education         NSW Department of Education 

Ryde Secondary College  
Works notification | 23 July 2025
   

 

 

 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
provide Ryde Secondary College with new and upgraded learning spaces to accommodate 
increasing enrolments at the school. 

As part of the first stage of the project, a new two-storey pavilion building with airconditioned 
classrooms, indoor fitness training space, seminar spaces and staff facilities was completed in 
September 2023. More upgrades to improve the school’s existing facilities and functionality are 
underway. 

Temporary fencing for the next stage of works from Monday 28 July 2025 

Temporary fencing will be in place from Monday 28 July 2025 to prevent access to work areas 
during the next stage of works. See the site plan on the next page. 

Work will start with the establishment of temporary fencing and site amenities. Refurbishment 
works will then start on the ground floor of buildings E, F and G. This will be followed by works on 
the first floor of buildings E and F and the ground floor of building I.  

All works are expected to be completed by Day 1 Term 1 2026. More details on the staging of works 
will be provided in the next project update. 

Work hours are 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. 

Important to note 

Work vehicle access in and out of the worksite will be via Forrest Road, as shown in the site plan on 
the next page and will travel at a maximum speed limit of 10 km per hour within the school. 

Where possible, we will avoid work vehicle movements during drop-off and pick-up times. 

Noisy works will be avoided during the trial and HSC examination periods. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/RydeSC or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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